
From: Foyto, Leslie P.
To: Wertz, Geoffrey
Cc: Helvenston, Edward
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: Typo in TS 3.6.c.
Date: Wednesday, January 13, 2016 8:36:18 AM

Geoffrey,
Yes, the quotation mark is a typographical error and should be removed.  I just went through the
 other Technical Specification pages line-by-line and found no other typographical errors.
Thanks,
 
Les Foyto
Associate Director, Reactor and Facility Operations
University of Missouri-Columbia Research Reactor
1513 Research Park Drive
Columbia, Missouri, 65211
(573) 882-5276 office phone
(573) 808-4046 cell phone
(573) 882-6360 fax
Website: http://www.murr.missouri.edu/  
 

   
 
 
 

From: Wertz, Geoffrey [mailto:Geoffrey.Wertz@nrc.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 13, 2016 6:10 AM
To: Foyto, Leslie P.
Cc: Helvenston, Edward
Subject: Typo in TS 3.6.c.
 
Les, we think we found a minor typo-graphical error in TS 3.6.c.- a stray quotation mark at
 the end of the sentence (see attached file).  If so, we can remove the quotation mark if
 directed by you via your reply to this email.  Indicate that the quotation mark is a typo-
graphical error and you would like us to remove it from the TS.  Note that a copy of your
 email response will be placed in ADAMS to document this request.  Please check the other
 TS pages provided a part of this amendment to ensure no other typos exist.
 
Thanks
 
Geoffrey A. Wertz, P.E.
Project Manager
Research and Test Reactors
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
(301) 415-0893
geoffrey.wertz@nrc.gov
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